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M E M O R A N D U M  April 20, 2005 
 
TO: Vancouver City Council 
  
FROM: Laura Kazakoff, Meeting Coordinator 
  
SUBJECT: Parking Requirement Standards for Multiple Residential Use 
  
 
 
The Vancouver Bicycle Advisory Committee, at its meeting on April 20, 2005, discussed the 
above-noted Policy Report scheduled for consideration by the Standing Committee of Council 
on Transportation and Traffic on April 26, 2005, and passed the following resolution: 
 
RESOLVED 
 

THAT the Bicycle Advisory Committee supports the proposed reduction of parking 
requirements for new developments; and 
 
FURTHER THAT the Committee recommends that for new developments the adjacent 
on-street parking be removed and an equivalent amount of short-term off-street 
parking be required to be provided within the new development, and that the 
resultant freed up street space be used for cycling. 

 
CARRIED  
 
 

Supports Item No.3      
T&T Committee Agenda 
April 26, 2005 


